December 16 2014

THANKS FOR PROVIDING

VACCINATION HEPATITIS B

This is to graciously thank to The Health Faoundation for providing the Hepatitis Vaccination to our staff.
We hope in future the same interest will be highly appreciated.

Thanking vou once again

o

Rana Muhammad Anwar
Administrator

LRBT Korangi No. 2 15,
{arachi.
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